
WALL TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th 
Avenue 

Wall, NJ 07719 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan 
Superintendent of Schools 

September 2023 

RE: Approved Medications that are used in the district’s health rooms 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

Please be advised that no medications (topical, oral, or parenteral) will be administered by anyone other 
than the certified school nurse, or in her absence, a substitute school nurse. The following is a list of 
approved medications that are used in our district’s health rooms: 

Triple Antibiotic Ointment 
Bacitracin Ointment 
Neosporin Ointment 
Desitin 
Calamine Lotion 
Ivy Dry 
Benadryl 
Vaseline 
Epinephrine 
Narcan 
Acetaminophen *** 
Ibuprofen *** 

***Acetaminophen and Ibuprofen may be administered from the health office by the school nurse with 
written parental consent for mild to moderate pain or fever greater than 100.4. 

If, for any reason, you do not wish your child to be treated with these approved medications, please notify 
your building school nurse, in writing, of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan 
Superintendent 


